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QUESTION 1

The ZFS configuration on your server is: 

Pool1 6.67G31K/pool 

Pool1/data31K31K/data 

Select the three commands that you would use to 1. Create, 2. List, and 3. Delete a snapshot of the /data file system. 

A. zfs snapshot pool1/data@now 

B. zfs create snapshot pool1/data@now 

C. zfs list -t snapshot 

D. zfs list -t snapshot pool1/data 

E. zfs destroy pool1/data@now 

F. zfs destroy snapshot pool1/data@now 

Correct Answer: ADE 

Explanation: A: Snapshots are created by using the zfs snapshot command, which takes as its only argument the name
of the snapshot to create. 

D: You can list snapshots as follows: # zfs list -t snapshot 

E: Snapshots are destroyed by using the zfs destroy command. For example: # zfs destroy tank/home/ahrens@now 

 

QUESTION 2

Which three options describe the purpose of the zonep2vchk command? 

A. Used on a Solaris 10 global zone to access the system for problems before migrating that system to a Solaris 10
branded zone. 

B. Used to access a Solaris 10 global zone for problems before migrating that zone to a Solaris 11 global zone 

C. Used to create zonecfg template for a Solaris 10 global zone that that will be migrated to a solaris10 branded zone. 

D. Used to migrate an Oracle Solaris 11 global zone to a non-global zone. 

E. Used to migrate a Solaris 10 global zone to a non-global zone on the same server; the non-global zone can then be
migrated to a Solaris 11 server as a Solaris10 branded zone. 

Correct Answer: CDE 

Explanation: zonep2vchk 

-check a global zone\\'s configuration for physical to virtual migration into non-global zone 
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The zonep2vchk utility is used to evaluate a global zone\\'s configuration before the process of physical-tovirtual (p2v)
migration into a non-global zone. The p2v process involves archiving a global zone (source), and then installing a non-
global zone (target) using that archive 

zonep2vchk serves two functions. First, it can be used to report issues on the source which might prevent a successful
p2v migration. Second, it can output a template zonecfg, which can be used to assist in configuring the non-global zone
target. zonep2vchk can be executed on a Solaris 10 or later global zone. To execute on Solaris 10, copy the
zonep2vchkutility to the Solaris 10 source global zone. 

When run on Solaris 10, a target release of S11 can be specified, which will check for p2v into a Solaris 10 Branded
zone. 

Reference: man zonep2vchk 

 

QUESTION 3

Identify two correct statements about the Distribution Constructor. (Choose two.) 

A. Customs scripts can be used to modify the resulting ISO image created. 

B. An Image Packaging System (IPS) software repository server is required during installation from an ISO image. 

C. Manifest files contain the specifications for the contents and parameters of the ISO images to be created. 

D. ISO images can be created that dual boot, supporting both x86 and SPARC architectures with a single image E ISO
images for installation of a variety of Oracle Solaris versions and hardware architectures can be created by a single
installation server. 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 4

Which three statements accurately describe the Automated Installation (AI) client? 

A. If the AI client does not match any criteria to use a custom manifest or script, the default manifest is used. 

B. If the AI client does not match any criteria to use a custom manifest or script, the automated installation aborts. 

C. Any manifest or script in a service can be designated to be the default for that service. 

D. Only the default.xml file is used as the default AT client manifest. 

E. If a client system does not use any SC profile, then an interactive tool opens on that client at first boot after that client
installation to complete the configuration of that client. 

F. If a client system does not use any SC profile, then the install server will use the default SC profile. 

Correct Answer: ADE 

Explanation: A: Each client uses one and only one AI manifest to complete its installation. The AI manifest is selected
for a client according to the following algorithm: 

* If no custom AI manifests are defined for this install service, the default AI manifest is used. The default AI manifest is
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not associated with any client criteria 

etc. 

D: When you create a new install service, 

install_service_image_path/auto_install/manifest/default.xml is the initial default AI manifest for that install 

service. 

E: Each client can use any number of system configuration profiles. If a client system does not use any 

configuration profile, then an interactive tool opens on that client at first boot after that client installation to 

complete the configuration of that client. 

Reference: Installing Oracle Solaris 11 Systems, Customizing Installations 

 

QUESTION 5

Your are troubleshooting network throughput on your server. 

To confirm that the load balancing among aggregated links is functioning properly, you want to examine the traffic
statistics on the links comprising the aggregation. 

The correct command is ___________. 

A. dlstat - aggr 

B. dlstat show-aggr 

C. dlstat show-link -r 

D. dlstat show-link -aggr 

E. dlstat show-phys -aggr 

Correct Answer: B 

Explanation: dlstat show-aggr [-r | -t] [-i interval] [-p] [ -o field[,...]] [-u R|K|M|G|T|P] [link] Display per-port statistics for an
aggregation. 

 

QUESTION 6

You need to update an OS image on a client. The pkg publisher command displays the wrong publisher with the wrong
update: 

PUBLISHERTYPESTATUSURI 

solansohQinonlinehttp://DkQ.oracle.conVsolaris/release The update is available on this updated publisher: 

PUBLISHERTYPESTATUSURI 
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solarisoriQJnonlinehttp://svsA.example.com 

Select the option that describes the procedure used to update the OS image on this system from the updated publisher. 

A. Copy the repository from the ISO image onto the local client. Configure the repository on the client by using the
svccfg -s command so that the Solaris publisher is connected to the new repository Refresh the application/pkg/server
service. Issue the pkgrepo refresh command to refresh the repository catalog 

B. Configure the publisher on the client using the svccfg -s command so that the solans publisher is connected to the
repository at http://svsA.example.com. Refresh the application/pkg/server service. Issue the pkgrepo refresh command
to refresh the repository catalog 

C. Use the pkg set-publisher command lo change the URL of the publisher solans to htto://svsA example.com. Issue the
pkg update command to update the OS Image. 

D. Add the new publisher http://svsA.example.com Solaris. Use the pkg set-publisher command to set the publisher
search order and place http://svsA example com ahead of http://pkg.oracle.com/solaris/release. Issue the pkg publisher
command to view the publishers. Set the new publisher to sticky. Issue the pkg update command to update the OS
image

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 7

Which modification needs to be made to the Service Management Facility before you publish a new package to the IPS
repository? 

A. The pkg.depotd must be disabled. 

B. The pkg/readonly property for the application/pkg/server service must be set to false 

C. The pkg/writable_root property for the application/pkg/server service must be set to true. 

D. The pkg/image_root property for the application/pkg/server service must be set to the location of the repository. 

Correct Answer: D 

Explanation: pkg/image_root 

(astring) The path to the image whose file information will be used as a cache for file data. 

Reference: man pkg.depotd 

 

QUESTION 8

The COMSTAR framework provides support for the iSCSI protocol. 

Identify three true statements describing the COMSTAR framework. (Choose three.) 

A. One IP port can handle multiple iSCSI target devices. 

B. The disk volume provided by the server is referred to as the LUN and can be accessed by an iSCSI initiator. 
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C. The disk volume provided by the server is referred to as the target. 

D. The iSCSI initiator is configured on the server. E The iSCSI initiator is configured on the client. 

Correct Answer: ACD 

 

QUESTION 9

You upgraded your server to Oracle bolans 11 and you imported a zpool(pooll) that was created in bolaris 

10. You need to create an encrypted ZFS file system in pooll, but first you need to make sure that your server supports
ZFS encryption. 

Which four statements are true for support of ZFS encryption? 

A. The encrypted file system must have been created in Oracle Solaris 11. To encrypt a ZFS file system from a previous
version of Solaris, upgrade the zpool and create a new encrypted ZFS file system in that zpool Finally, move or copy the
data from the existing ZFS file system into the new encrypted ZFS file system. 

B. if you plan to create an encrypted file system in an existing zpool, the zpool must be upgraded to ZFS version 30,
minimum. 

C. ZFS encryption is integrated with the ZFS command set and no additional packages need to be installed. 

D. ZFS encryption requires that the ZFS Dataset Encryption package be installed. E If you plan to create an encrypted
file system in an existing zpool, the zpool must be upgraded to ZFS version 21, minimum. D f Encryption is supported at
the pool or dataset (file system) level 

E. Encryption is supported at the pool level only and every file system in the pool will be encrypted. 

F. Encryption is supported at the pool level only and every file system in the pool will be encrypted. 

G. You cannot create an encrypted file system in a zpool that was created prior to Oracle Solaris 11. Create a new
zpool in Solaris 11, create an encrypted ZFS file system in the new zpool, and move or copy the data from the existing
file system into the new encrypted file system. 

Correct Answer: ABCF 

 

QUESTION 10

You created a new zpool. Now you need to migrate the existing ZFS file system from pool1/prod to pool2/ prod. 

You have these requirements: 

1. 

Users must have access to the data during the migration, so you cannot shutdown the file system while the migration
takes place. 

2. 

Because you want to copy the data as quickly as possible, you need to increase the server resources devoted to the
ZFS migration. 
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Which method would you use to modify the ZFS shadow migration daemon defaults to increase the concurrency and
overall speed of migration? 

A. Svccfg - s filesystem/shadowd:default setprop config_params/shadow_threads=integer: 16 end svcadm refresh
filesystem/shadowd: default 

B. Specify the -b option with the zfs create command and increase the value of  

C. Use the -o -volblocksize=option with the zfs create command and increase the value of the default . 

D. Svccfg -s filesystem/zfs: default setprop config_params/shadow_threads = integer: 16 end svcadm refresh
filesystem/zfs:default 

Correct Answer: A 

Explanation: shadowd is a daemon that provides background worker threads to migrate data for a shadow migration. A
shadow migration gradually moves data from a source file system into a new "shadow" file system. Users can access
and change their data within the shadow file system while migration is occurring. The shadowd service is managed by
the service management facility, smf(5). Administrative actions on this service, such as enabling, disabling, or
requesting restart, can be performed using svcadm(1M). The service\\'s status can be queried using the svcs(1)
command. 

The svccfg(1M) command can be used to manage the following parameter related to shadowd: 

config_params/shadow_threads 

Note: Oracle Solaris 11: In this release, you can migrate data from an old file system to a new file system while
simultaneously allowing access and modification of the new file system during the migration process. 

Setting the shadow property on a new ZFS file system triggers the migration of the older data. The shadow property can
be set to migrate data from the local system or a remote system with either of the following values: 

file:///path nfs://host:path 

Reference: man shadowd 

 

QUESTION 11

You are using AI to install a new system. You have added to following information to the AI manifest: 

 

Which statement is true with regard to the zone.cfg? 

A. The zone.cfg file is text file in a zonecfg export format. 

B. The zone.cfg file is an AI manifest that specifies how the zone is to be installed. 

C. The zone.cfg file is an xml file in a form suitable for use as a command file for the zonecfg command. 

D. The zone.cfg file is an SC profile with keywords that are specific for configuring a as part of the installation process. 

E. It is am xml configuration file from the /etc/zone directory. It will be used as a profile for the zone. It 

specifies the zonename, zonepath, and other zonecfg parameters. 
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Correct Answer: B 

Explanation: The configuration element supports non-global zone configurations. When installing a global 

zone system, the zone configurations specified in the AI manifest are used to install non-global zones onto 

the system after the global zone has been installed 

The configuration element has the following attributes: 

type 

The type of configuration to install. The only type supported by AI is zone. 

name 

A name given to the configuration. This name must be unique across all configuration elements in an AI 

manifest. For configurations of type zone, this name is also used as the zonename for the zone. 

source 

The location from which AI downloads the configuration file for this configuration element. The value can 

be an HTTP or FILE URI specification. For configurations of type zone, this value should point to a zone 

configuration file as produced from the zonecfg export command. 

Reference: man ai_manifest 

 

QUESTION 12

The rctladm command reports the following: 

# rctladm |grep task.max.lwps task.max-lwps syslog=notice [ count 1 

Which of the following correctly describes the system configuration? 

A. A message will be logged with syslogd when the number of notice messages generated by the resource control
threshold meets or exceeds the value specified with [count] 

B. A message will be logged with sysloqd when the number of violations generated by the resource control threshold
meets or exceeds the value specified with [count]. 

C. The global resource control monitoring for the task.max-lwps resource control has been enabled and syslog
messaging for that resource control has been set to notice. However, because the [count] value has not been specified,
there is no threshold set for the resource to monitor. The configuration to monitor the task.max-lwps resource control is
incomplete. 

D. The global resource control monitoring for the task.max-lwps resource control has been enabled, syslog messaging
for that resource control has been set to notice. 

Correct Answer: D 
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QUESTION 13

Solaris 11 includes a redesigned software packaging model: the Image Packaging System. 

Which three describe advantages of the Image Packaging System over the previous Solaris 10 SVR4 packaging
model? (Choose three.) 

A. eliminates patching of the software package 

B. makes the patching process more efficient with less downtime 

C. eliminates OS version upgrade 

D. allows for the installation of the OS without a local DVD or installation server 

E. allows the use of a repository mirror to speed up package operation 

F. allows users to publish their own software package in a software repository 

Correct Answer: AEF 

 

QUESTION 14

You create a flash archive of the Solaris 10 global zone on the serves named sysA. The archive name is
s10-system.flar, and it is stored on a remote server named backup_server. 

On sysA, you create a Solaris 10 branded zone named s10-zone. 

You want to use the flash archive, located On" /net/bactup_servers/10-system.flar, to install the Operating system in the
s10-zone zone. 

Which command do you choose to install the s10-system.flar archive in the Solaris 10 branded zone (s10zone)? 

A. zoneadm -z s10 -zone install - a /net/backup_server/s10-system.flar -u 

B. zonecfg -z s10 -zone install - a /net/backup_server/s10-system.flar -u 

C. zoneadm - z s10 -zone clone - s /net/backup_server/s10-system.flar 

D. zone cfg - a s10-zone create - t SUNWsolaris10\
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